Perryfields

INFANT SCHOOL

Lawn Lane Chelmsford, Essex CM1 7PP Tel: 01245 268714 Fax: 01245 344296 Email: admin@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Amanda Reid



December 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

Water Bottles

We would very much appreciate it if you could ensure that your child has a drink container filled with <u>water only</u> as it is school policy to allow the children to drink water at any time during the day. This helps to rehydrate their brains. Children should not bring squash, juice or flavoured water into school in their water bottle. If you wish them to bring juice for lunchtime, this will have to be in a separate named container/carton. Water and milk are both available at lunchtimes.

Please can all water bottles be <u>clearly named</u> as it can be confusing for the children if water bottles look similar and we want to discourage the spread of germs by accidently drinking from another child's water bottle. <u>All</u> water bottles should be <u>transparent</u>.

Water bottles can be purchased from school reception for £2. The bottles can be brought home each day for cleaning and refilling with water, then brought back into school the next day.

Please help us to do the best for your child by supporting school in this way.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Amanda Reid Headteacher







